Spring Edition 2022 Newsletter

THE
QUARTERLY
UPDATE

Gaston Residential Services—
Making a Good Community
Better

From the ED: by
Darlene Norton

| hope this newsletter finds you well and looking forward to the summer. We feel
fortunate to have had a busy few months with fundraisers and appreciation events.
Thanks to all who participated in our Viva Las Vegas Fundraiser, Community
Foundation Run and Spring Plant sale. All together, we raised close to $30,000.00 to
support GRS’'s mission!

We also took time out to appreciate our clinical and management team, as well as our
administrative support professionals and nursing staff on Administrative Professionals
Day and Nurse’s week. Please join me in thanking them all for a job well done.

We lost some great individuals during the past few months. While we grieve the loss
of Chuck, Fredrica and Richard, we are forever grateful for the privilege of serving
them.

Please make plans to join us, for the first time in three years, for our annual GRS
Picnic. The picnic will take place on Saturday, September 17, 2022, at Karyae park.
Mark your calendars and we hope to see everyone there!
| wish everyone a fun, happy and safe summer.
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REMEMBERING THOSE WE
CHERISH...

CHARLES "CHUCK" BEAM
2/13/1962-2/15/2022

FREDRICA THOMPSON
5/10/1935 - 4/29/2022

RICHARD SCOTT ANDERSON
09/04/1962-5/26/2022

FOREVER IN OUR HEARTS

WILL NEVER LEAVE OUR MIND.



THE PICTURE ZONE

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE
NEVER MISS A MOMENT.,,

FOLLOW US ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE

Special Thanks To SteelFab for donating Knight Suite Tickets!
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VIVA LAS VEGAS



ANIGHT TO REMEMBER...

Thank you for helping us continue to
grow our organization. Fundraising
events that take place throughout the
year helps our non-profit organization
thrive and provide continuous service
for the people that we serve.
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UNTIL NEXT TIME...

Thank you for helping to support our
organization.

Like to continue to support our

organization? Visit our website to
learn more.

GASTON RESIDENTIAL SERVICES

WWW.GRSINC.ORG



GCommunily
Foundation
Run

5K RUN & 2K FUN WALK
GRS participated in the

annual fundraising

event facilitated by

Gaston Community

¢ L ¥ Foundation. Thanks for
Tom, Fred, Richardson representing GRS!

Another great year of
beautiful plants to fill
homes, offices, and
gardens.

Until next year....
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Brought plants to
life

THANK YOU FOR
PURCHASING




YOU ARE APPRECIATED

Thank you for all the Big and
Little Behind the Scene
Things that gets done.

GRS Appreciates Youl!

Administrative Professionals
at GRS.
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S Thank you for

putting so much
= HEART into
L | cveryvthing vou do! 4>

Darlene, Nathan, Shamia, Kasey Nurses at GRS

Ist Annual GRS Admin Staff

Appreciation Luncheon.

Thank you for being /tﬁd]qa) »,

the glue that holds

evervone together. (dj




Happy Workaversary
4’* January - April 2022

20+ Years 15+ Years
Tammy Hopper Summer Conner  Rhoda Osei

Doris Dow Farrah Dee Martha Severson
Tawanna Jones Crystal Dowdle Jackie Mcclain
endy Lewis-Houser Tammy Johnson
+
10+ Years 5+ Years CMG
Brenda Morgan = Brett Bledsoe Karen Brooks - 10 Years
Jessica Adams Tammy Simpson Tim Koscheck - 13 Years
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905-A North New
Hope Road
Gastonia, NC
28054

FOLLOW US ON

Phone: (704) 861-
9280
Fax: (704) 868-2154
‘ WWW.grsinc.org
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